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NAIDOC Celebrations 
 
 

Dear Parent and Caregivers. 

As part of our NAIDOC celebrations, we are inviting students to wear a red, black, yellow 
or Aboriginal design shirt on Tuesday 27 June 2023. 

 

We have planned a great day of Indigenous games, fun craft activities and a cultural talk 
with Tim Selwyn from Girra Girra Aboriginal Experiences. All parents, caregivers and 
community members are welcome to come along and join your children for the day. Please 
bring a picnic lunch to have with your children in the playground. 

 

The day will start at around 9:15am and conclude by 2:45pm. 

 

Annette in the canteen will be selling special treats and her usual lunch orders with limited 
food available on the day. If you would like to order extra food for your picnic lunch, please 
pre-order with Annette before NAIDOC day. 

 

The day will need to be postponed if the weather is unpleasant, as most of our activities 
are outdoors. The cultural talk will still go ahead in the hall after lunch, regardless of the 
weather. 

We look forward to seeing you all join in with your children 
during NAIDOC day this year. 

 

 
 

Katie Hansen    Sharen Herbert    Rebecca Wild 
Aboriginal Programs Support Teacher Aboriginal Education Worker PRINCIPAL  
13 June 2023  
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